
Dear Members,

The Litchfield Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors
recently met and in an effort to support our mission we
would like your feedback regarding recent discussion of
food trucks in Litchfield. All answers will remain anonymous.
Data will only be presented in a consolidated format.

Sincerely,
Litchfield Chamber of Commerce
400 North State St.
Litchfield, IL 62056
217-324-2533
info@litchfieldchamber.com

Click For
Survey

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sv/sBeZyx9?source_id=eff5aba1-5e8e-42f4-ba48-a8fa6e7975ae&source_type=em&c=

